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After-school Clubs

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to say the new school year has seen the re-introduction of an extensive programme of after-school sports clubs open to all Key Stage 2 pupils free of charge.  St Richard’s has a great commitment to school sport and boosting the activity levels of our children, particularly in the present pandemic, when children have often been denied the opportunity to take part in organized sport.
There is a different club running each night after school from Monday to Thursday.  There has been a great demand for the 16 places in each club.  Any child not obtaining a place this half-term will be given a place next half-term.
We hope to run clubs for Key Stage 1 pupils later in the year.

The full programme is as follows:

Monday – Year 4 football club
Tuesday – Year 3 multi-skills club
Wednesday – Year 6 boys’ football club
Thursday – Year 5 football club

Girls’ Football Tournament

The new school year has also seen the re-start of inter-school competitive sport.  Our Year 6 girls should have been taking part in the September tournament at Levenshulme High School.  Unfortunately, the tournament was called off due to bad weather.  The girls will get another chance in October. 


